
Gladstone Road School  

Book Exchange 

Open from Monday 11th January 2021 

 
Reading Books 

Your child will have received a reading book as part of their home learning pack. Once your child 

has read it, you may wish to bring it back to school to change it for a new one.  

We have created a Book Exchange in our school entrance area. Here we would like you to drop 

off any old books and pick up a new one. You will find a clearly labelled box where you can leave 

your books.   

Please see the timetable below.   

Monday 9-12 Tuesday 9-12 Wednesday 9-12 Thursday 9-12 Friday 9-12 

Y1 Y3 Y5 EYFS Y2 

Monday 12-3 Tuesday 12-3 Wednesday 12-3 Thursday 12-3 Friday 12-3 

Y2 Y4 Y6 Y1 Y3 

 

Library Books 

We would also encourage you to return any library books which have been read and find a new 

one to take home. Books which you are returning should be left in the clearly labelled box.  

If you have two or more children, you don’t need to come at two different times. Just remember 

that you must adhere to social distancing guidelines at all times. If you cannot do this, as there is 

someone in the entrance area, please wait outside. Thank you.  

Book Requests 

If your child would like a particular book or type of book you could complete a special request slip. 

You will find these in the entrance area too. Please leave them in the tray and you will be able to 

pick up a specially selected book the following week. Please do this during your timetabled slot. 

We will do our best to find you something your children might like to read or have read to them.  

Happy Reading! 

 

 

               


